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DENR Mimaropa Region <mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph>

Re: NOTICE OF MEETING FOR THE TECHNICAL SCOPING
1 message

EIA EMB-R4B <eia.embr4b@gmail.com> Tue, Jan 31, 2023 at 8:00 PM
To: denr.mimaropa@gmail.com, MGB-MIMAROPA <mines_4b@yahoo.com>, rolando capistrano
<rolando_capistrano@emb.gov.ph>, Jose Reynato Morente <jrmmorente@gmail.com>, "Maria Lourdes Q. Moreno"
<mqmoreno@yahoo.com>, mqmoreno@gmail.com, fmb@denr.gov.ph, bmb@bmb.gov.ph

  Good day!

In reference to the request of the BOOMIN ENVIRONMENTAL BIOREMEDIATION VENTURES to move the scheduled
time of the technical scoping, please be informed that the time scheduled for the technical scoping for tomorrow will be
moved from 9:00 AM to 1:00 PM. 

There will be no change of information aside from the aforementioned. The meeting link will be as is as determined in the
memorandum. 

Should any clarifications with the movement of time schedule, please feel free to contact this email and Mr. John Junico
Udal.

How this email has guided you accordingly. 

Thank you.

On Mon, Jan 30, 2023 at 4:12 PM EIA EMB-R4B <eia.embr4b@gmail.com> wrote:
Good day!

This has reference to the submitted documents of Boomin Environmental Bioremediation Ventures dated
23 January 2023, relative to the Mogpog River Dredging Project in Marinduque. Please see attached file for reference.

Thank you and regards.

--

Protect the environment....Protect life.
Kindly acknowledge receipt of this letter/email.

***NOTE: This message contains confidential information and is intended ONLY for the individual/s so named and identified herein. If you
are not the named addressee you should not publish, distribute or copy this e-mail, and you should not take any action therefrom. Notify
the sender by e-mail if you accidentally received this e-mail and delete this e-mail from your system.
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Protect the environment....Protect life.
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